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March winds and April showers bring forth May flowers, I for one can't wait for the warmer weather 
days .  Here in the Sacramento area we  are already enjoying many flowers and trees in bloom... the 
allergies not so much! I find it fascinating how quickly the landscape changes each year.   
  
Our February luncheon meeting at Danielle's was attended by the following: Rosie Boyce, Edie Butler, 
Yaeko Cooper, Lisa Denny, Maureen Dobert, Jeannine and Cliff Hunt, Yukie Hoffman, Rosa LaBoeuf, 
Tosh Morris and her son, Suki Snyder, Jerri Thomas, Fatma and Jerry Thomason, and Lee Woodward. 
We exchanged Valentines and enjoyed some Valentine treats  provided by Yaeko Cooper and Jerri 
Thomas.  We exchanged a few ideas for future fund raisers.  We haven't had any fund raisers in quite 
some time so we need to do something.  I have a good idea that I will share at the March meeting. 
  
Our events planner, Rosa La Boeuf needs suggestions for our 2023 Christmas luncheon since we voted 
not to go back to Cattlemen's  this year. Please give Rosa any ideas you may want her to check out as 
she needs to get a place reserved as soon as possible. 
 
The lucky door prize winners at the February meeting were:  Lisa Denny,  Rosa LaBoeuf, Jerri Thomas, 
Fatma Thomason and Lee Woodward.  Also previous winners who owe, Margaret Belcher, Dianne 
Hobbs and Bob Desrochers.  These winners will provide the door prizes for the March meeting.  
Minimum door prize is $10.00. 
  
Please join us for our March 8, 2023, luncheon meeting at: 
 
El Tapatio 
5637 Sunrise Blvd 
Citrus Height, CA 95610 
916-967-2900 
Time:  11:30 
  
Future locations are: 
  
April 12, 2023 
  
Black Bear Diner 
7935 Madison Avenue 
Citrus Heights, CA 95610 
916- 534-7625 
  
May 10, 2023 
  
Boston Restaurant & Pizza 
5511 Sunrise Blvd 
Citrus Heights, CA 95610 
916-436-4483 
  
A little St Patrick's Day advice and lore! 
  
Beware of leprechauns and avoid them if you can...the pot of gold however should be investigated! 
  
Universally thought to represent good fortune, the four leaf clover is known as "the luck of the Irish". 
But that's a bit of blarney! 
  
In Irish tradition, the shamrock symbolizes the Holy Trinity:  One leaf for the Father, one leaf for the 
Son and one for the Holy Spirit.  When a fourth leaf is found on a shamrock it represents God's grace. 



  
And finally the corn! 
What do you get when you cross poison ivy with a four-leaf clover? A rash of good luck! 
  
I take no credit for the above St Patrick's Day advice and lore! 
  
I'm hoping to see all of you at El Tapatio for our March 8 luncheon meeting. 
  
Jerri Thomas 
RonJerriT@aol.com



 


